

19 June 2013

Nathan Weaver fyi-request-895-1242700b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Weaver

Official Information Act Request: Ministry of Justice Official Information Statistics

Thank you for your email received 30 May 2013 requesting the total number of Official Information Act (OIA) requests received by all New Zealand government agencies in the 2012 calender year.

The Ministry of Justice does not keep a record of OIAs received by other New Zealand government agencies. To gather this information you will need to submit your query to each government agency directly.

The Ministry of Justice received 982 OIAs in the period 1 January 2012 to 31 December 2012.

The Ministry publishes the number of OIAs it receives each year in its Annual Reports. These reports can be accessed online on the Ministry of Justice website:

www.justice.govt.nz /publications/corporate/annual-report.

If you are not satisfied with this response you have the right under section 28(3) of the OIA to complain to the Ombudsman about the response.

Yours sincerely

Rose Percival
Deputy Secretary

Organisational Development and Support